
 

 

Hello parents, 

The children had fun with our Pat-A-Cake lesson and they have been doing 

a great job with our meetings! 

This week our birthday helper will be Danny. We will be taking a break from 

our nursery rhyme lessons to work on a special surprise for Mother’s Day.  

If you would like to order from Scholastic, please do so by Wednesday April 

24th at https://www.scholastic.com/bookclubs. Our class code is RPPD7. 

We will squeeze in one more order for the year soon in May! 

Mrs. Villone, Miss Jordyn, and I look forward to seeing everyone on Friday! 

Joan  

727-4488 

 

Important Dates: 

April 24th – Scholastic Book order due 

May 24th – No School – Memorial Day 

May 31st –End of the year event 10am-11am 

https://www.scholastic.com/bookclubs

